

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

April 11, 2018

Chair and Members
Cycling Advisory Committee

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 10, 2018 resolved:

That the communication from R. Millard and M. Ratcliffe with respect to pedestrian safety and keeping bicycles off of City sidewalks BE REFERRED to the Cycling Advisory Committee for review and comment. (4.2/6/CWC)

C. Saunders City Clerk /kmm

cc: List of external cc's on file in the Clerk's Office